
IMPORTANT INFORMATION

MURFREE SBORO  C I T Y  S CHOO L S

ASYNCHRONOUS LEARNING DAYS

MONDAY, DEC. 14 - FRIDAY, DEC. 18

Murfreesboro City Schools will transition to 

Asynchronous Learning Days 

Monday, Dec. 14 - Friday, Dec. 18. 

Assignments will be sent home with students on 

Friday, Dec. 11 and available for parent pick-up on 

Monday, Dec. 14. 

Asynchronous learning means that instruction does not have to

occur at the same time and allows parents and students

flexibility in the school day.

Please note: 

- Student attendance will be taken daily.

- ESP will be open 6 a.m. - 6 p.m. each day

- Breakfast and lunch will be available at all schools and the

CHOW Bus. (additional details to follow) 

The determination to change to asynchronous learning was made to be proactive in

avoiding quarantines the week prior to Winter break. We apologize for any

inconvenience and hope making this decision early helps parents plan for next

week.  


